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November 10, 1993
Our 25th Year 

Dear Friends,

This is the time of year when many of us consider making contributions to 
churches, charities and other activities which we want to help. This year the 
Community Foundation has an offer that will be hard to refuse--your contribution 
to any of 121 different Community Foundation Designated Funds will be 
matched dollar-for-dollar. The impact of your gift to these endowment funds will 
be doubled immediately.

John and Eleanor Kirkpatrick have issued a challenge to 121 organizations 
to increase the size of their Designated Endowment Funds at the Community 
Foundation. The organizations are listed in the newsletter inside this packet. 
The Kirkpatricks will match, dollar-for-dollar, all gifts to these funds up to the 
limits that are listed.

You can help establish a secure financial future for an organization.
Your gift of $25 becomes a $50 contribution to the organization; your $1,000 gift 
becomes a $2,000 gift. All gifts will go to a permanent endowment, and will be 
used to generate income for the organization far into the future.

The deadline for the Kirkpatrick Challenge is December 10,1993. Market­
able securities, cash or other assets may be used. One gift can be divided 
among several organizations just by listing their names and amounts. This 
makes giving assets like stocks and bonds, not only tax-advantageous, but easy 
as well.

The Community Foundation has other services for donors which make 
charitable giving easier, and maximizes the advantages for tax planning. We 
would be happy to talk to you about the Kirkpatrick Challenge, or any other 
program. Please call the Community Foundation office if we can help you.

Sincerely,

OKLAHOMA CITY
COMMUNITY FOUNDATION

Executive Director


